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 What we are learning about: 
Numeracy 
Primary 1 will develop their knowledge of: 

 

• Numbers by identifying the missing number 

in a sequence. 

• Multiplication and division by skip counting 

in 5s and doubling numbers. 

• Fractions by identifying half and a quarter 

of a quantity.  

 

Primary 2 will develop their knowledge of: 

 

• Multiplying and dividing by 2 and 4. 

• Transformation by plotting 2 figure grid 

references. 

• Solving missing number problems and 

simple equations. 

  
Pupils will continue to have regular opportunities to 

continue developing their counting skills, and 

reading and writing numbers from 0-20 and beyond.  

Literacy 
Primary 1 will focus on: 

Reading 

• We will continue to develop our knowledge 

of sounds in the alphabet by reading, 

naming and blending them together to read 

simple words.   

• We will continue to develop our sight word 

knowledge. 

• This term we will also focus on developing 

our comprehension skills by learning to 

locate an answer from a text 

Writing  

• Children will learn about the features of 

procedural writing and recount, producing 

an independent piece on each. 

Primary 2 will focus on: 

Reading 

• We will learn to identify if a text is fiction 

or non-fiction. The children will also be 

focusing on developing their comprehension 

skills by learning to locate an answer from 

a text. 

Writing  

• We will learn about the features of 

procedural writing to create a set of 

instructions, and will revisit description by 

describing a setting.  

 

P1&2 Talking and Listening 

• Children will develop their skills in 

discursive talk. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Health and Wellbeing 
In PE we are currently working on developing our skills within Athletics. In class we will be 

looking at the theme of The World of Work, identifying our own skills and qualities and linking 

these to different jobs that we can do in the future. 

 

Religious Education 
We will continue the Season of Easter by looking at the events that happened after Jesus rose from 

the dead and the work of the Disciples. We will also celebrate the month of Mary in May. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to remember… 
 

Our PE days are Monday and Friday. Please ensure that your child has a full Gym kit and is 

wearing no jewellery on these days or they will not be able to take part. 

 

Home Learning: Please continue to engage with reading, phonics and Seesaw tasks to 

reinforce class learning. Your child should continue to bring their Home Learning folder to 

school with them every day.  

 

Please share any achievements through Seesaw so that we can celebrate them in school.  

 Our Topic During this term we will be exploring Sustainable 

Development Goal 4: Quality Education. We will be looking at 

children’s rights and although in Scotland we all receive a quality 

education, this is not the same across the world. We will be 

comparing our lives to children from developing countries and 

looking at action that we can take to improve the lives of others. 

  

  

                

 


